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Kings Pointe Hills Subdivision project begins  
 
Grand Blanc Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will begin its Kings Pointe Hills Subdivision project on 

Monday, October 9. The contractor will be completing the storm sewer and sump lead installation 

this fall and resuming construction in the spring. Residents will be able to access their homes 

during construction. There may be temporary delays. Residents are asked to please move vehicles 

parked in the roadway. Sprinkler systems should not be operated during construction, as excess 

water will hinder the progress of road repairs. If you have questions, please contact Gerrad Godley, 

Construction Manager, at 810-767-4920 ext. 236. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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